Pasadena Ronald McDonald House

Give the Gift of Togetherness

¢ Ronald
%5 McDonald

#keepingfamiliesclose

Each year at the Pasadena

Ronald McDonald House, we strive
to create joyful holiday memories for our
children and families staying at the House
and are unable to spend the holidays with
their loved ones. Fortunately, we have
you—generous supporters who make
their holiday wishes come true.

How can you help?

By collecting new toys, gift cards, and
clothing to help the families feel close
during a difficult time.

When to donate your gifts?

To ensure our children receive their gifts
in time for the holidays, please deliver
your unwrapped donations to Pasadena
Ronald McDonald House between
Monday, November 25, 2019 and
Monday, December 16, 2019.

*about those

GIFT CARDS

Please clearly write the

amount on the gift card

and place card & receipt
in a sealed envelope
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